
 

                    

       
QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Dear Parents/Carers,           12.10.20 

I am writing to you to inform you of our updated Home Learning Contingency Plans. 

  

To ensure that all of our learners continue to have access to their education in the event of needing to self-isolate we have 

developed the contingency plans detailed below: 

 

 
We thank you for your ongoing support during this time. It is truly amazing to work with such a fantastic community for the 

continued success of all of our learners’ education.  

 

 

 

Learner has to 
self-isolate at 

home

Day 1- Form tutor will email Home 
Learning Menu with daily activities to 

work from.

Day 2 Onwards-

Form tutor will email any suitable 
teaching materials from the school day 
such as Powerpoints/worksheets etc 

each day

Monitoring and feedback- Parents/Carers 
to complete Home Learning Daily log 

following link provided

Parents/Carers will contact Form Tutors 
with requests for any printed or additional 

resouces required.

Class and teacher 
have to self-isolate at 

home

Day 1- Form tutor will email Home Learning 
Menu with daily activities to work from.

Day 2 Onwards- Class teacher will record daily English and 
Maths lesson plus 1 other curriculum lesson featuring video of 
them teaching. Lessons will be accessed from Home Learning 

pages on the Quest website.  

Monitoring and feedback- Parents/Carers to complete Home 
Learning Daily log following link provided

Parents/Carers will contact Form Tutors with requests for any 
printed or additional resouces required.

Safeguarding and Wellbeing

• Members of staff will visit homes of learners who are not in school for prolonged periods.

• Form tutors to arrange class Zoom ‘catch up’ calls once a week to enable learners to stay 
connected

• Form tutors will call home at least once a week to perform wellbeing calls to parents/carers 
and learners 

• Safeguarding Team to continue to support families and learners through the 
newsletter/website. 

Eg. e-safety, wellbeing activities, “Talk it out” email and help and support lines. 


